
Dear Sir 
 
Herefordshire & Worcestershire CCG has no direct comment on the plan, but welcome the policy 
promoting improved broadband and telecommunications infrastructure which is of benefit to the 
provision of healthcare into rural communities. 
 

 

Jo Hall 
Primary Care Commissioning Manager  
NHS Herefordshire and Worcestershire 
Clinical Commissioning Group 
Email:  team:  
Mobile:   
 

Normal working days:  Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 
 


